
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
MARTHA'S VINEYARD COMMISSION 

 

The Martha's Vineyard Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 7:15 P.M., on 

Thursday, January 22, 2015, at the offices of the Martha’s Vineyard 

Commission, Stone Building, 33 New York Avenue, Oak Bluffs, MA, 02557, to hear 
testimony and receive evidence as to whether the Commission should: 
 

FIND CONFORMANCE OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS FOR THE 
TOWN OF EDGARTOWN:  
 
To determine if regulations proposed to govern the MARTHA’S VINEYARD LAWN 

FERTILIZER CONTROL DISTRICT in the Town of Edgartown, as amended on the 
floor and voted by the 2014 Annual Town Meeting, conform to the Guidelines for 
development as specified in the Commission’s designation.   
 
 

Copies of the proposed regulations are on file at the Commission offices for inspection or on the 
Commission website www.mvcommission.org/   Written testimony may be submitted prior to or during 
the hearing.  
 
This hearing is held pursuant to Chapter 831 of the Acts of 1977, as amended, and Massachusetts 
General Laws, Chapter 30A, Section 2, and the Critical Planning District Qualifications regarding 
designation of a District of Critical Planning Concern (DCPC), adopted by the Commission and approved 
on September 8, 1975 by the Secretary of Communities and Development. 

http://www.mvcommission.org/

